LISA BOROWSKI
President

JACK LARKIN, ESQ.
Vice President

**JAKE ABEL** 

RICHARD F. BOOKER, ESQ. LUCAS A. CLARK, ESQ.

> SEAN FARHY JOHN NAGLE



## RADNOR TOWNSHIP 301 IVEN AVENUE WAYNE, PENNSYLVANIA 19087-5297

Phone (610) 688-5600 Fax (610) 971-0450 www.radnor.com

## ROBERT A. ZIENKOWSKI

Township Manager Township Secretary

JOHN B. RICE, ESQ. Solicitor

KATHRYN GARTLAND

Treasurer

Our Neighbors of the West Wayne Preserve

October 22, 2019

Re:

Town Hall Meeting on The West Wayne Preserve, Proposed Stormwater Management Project and the Radnor TAP Trail

Dear Neighbor,

A Town Hall Meeting is being held to discuss the use of the West Wayne Preserve and Friends of the Radnor Trail Park for stormwater management and connection to the Radnor Trail.

The consultant from Meliora Design will be on hand to present proposed plans for creating stormwater management facilities using the West Wayne Preserve and portions of Friends of the Radnor Trail Park. Also present will be a representative from Simone-Collins Landscape Architects, to present the plan for the Radnor TAP Trail, which connects to the Radnor Trail through the eastern portion of the West Wayne Preserve.

The Township wishes to present these proposed plans to our neighbors, answer your questions, and receive your valuable feedback. Aside from the consultants, present at the meeting will be Jake Abel, Ward 6 Commissioner; Jack Larkin, Ward 1 Commissioner & Vice President; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; and Township staff. Please join us:

## **Town Hall Meeting**

The West Wayne Preserve, Proposed Stormwater Management Project and the Radnor TAP Trail

Wednesday, October 30<sup>th</sup>, 2019, at 7:00 PM Radnorshire Room at the Radnor Township Building 301 Iven Avenue, Wayne PA 19087

Jake Abel

Ward 6 Commissioner

Jack Larkin

Ward 2 Commissioner

Vice President

Robert A. Zienkowski

Township Manager